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Dear colleagues, 

  

By this message we would like to invite the staff members of your International Relations Office 

to 

the third Staff Training Week of the UNIVERSITY OF THE BASQUE COUNTRY (Spain), on 

5-9 June 2017. 

  

Our Staff Training Week will take place at the cities of Donostia/San Sebastián, Vitoria/Gasteiz 

and Bilbao. 

In this way, you will be able to get to know the three Campuses of our University and get the most 

out of our region. 

  

This year it will be a great pleasure for us to have as special guests to our colleagues 

from the International Relations Office of the University of Pau and Pays de l'Adour. 

Their presence will allow us to tell you about the “Double Degrees” we share with them. 

  

The topics of the workshops will be decided taking into account the best practices at international 

relations 

suggested by the participants (ways to asses multicultural competences, international credit 

mobility, student services…). 

  

We are looking for active participants willing to share innovative ideas and best practices from 

their home universities. 

We are organizing a mixture of workshops and presentations of the participants. 

Here you have our preliminary programme: 

http://www.ehu.eus/es/web/nazioarteko-harremanak/staff-training-week1 

  

The working language of the event will be English. 

  

As places are limited for 25 people, the participants will be selected on the basis of geographical 

diversity and fields of interest. 

Participation will be limited to two people per institution. 

We will give priority to staff related to international relations, student mobility and double degrees. 

  

The registration will be closed on the 22 April 2017. 

Registration must done on line via the following link:  

https://www.encuestafacil.com/RespWeb/Qn.aspx?EID=2250737 

If you are interested in applying, please, do not wait until the very last day. 

  

http://www.ehu.eus/es/web/nazioarteko-harremanak/staff-training-week1
https://www.encuestafacil.com/RespWeb/Qn.aspx?EID=2250737


Please, do not make travel arrangements before we have confirmed your participation in April. 

Applicants, who will get our confirmation, will get accommodation information. 

Participants are kindly encouraged to apply for Erasmus+ STT grants at their home institution. 

  

We are looking forward to receiving your applications and welcoming you in the Basque Country! 

  

Do not hesitate contacting us if you have further questions: projects.international@ehu.es 

  

Eventually, we would be very grateful if you could distribute this invitation among the people 

working in the international relations and/or 

double degrees areas of your university. Thank you in advance. 

  

  

Greetings on behalf of STW team of the University of the Basque Country 

  
  

More information about our university at: 

http://www.ehu.eus/en/web/nazioarteko-harremanak/en-international-relations 

  

More information about the Basque Country: http://tourism.euskadi.eus/en/ 

  

  

GRADUONDOKO IKASKETEN ETA NAZIOARTEKO HARREMANEN ARLOKO 
ERREKTOREORDETZA / VICERRECTORADO DE ESTUDIOS DE GRADO Y 
RELACIONES INTERNACIONALES 
 
Centro Ignacio Mª Barriola, Oficina de Relaciones Internacionales, 
Elhuyar, 1-1º planta 
  
20018 Donostia / San Sebastián (Gipuzkoa) 

T.: +34 943 01 5127 | F.: +34 943 01 8986 

www.ehu.es 
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